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August 7, 2023
Welcome to a new year for the Savannah Estate Planning Council
I hope everyone had a great summer spending time with family and friends, traveling and building memories.  We are excited to get back together for our Fall Estate Planning Council meeting.  The Board has been working diligently to create a series of talks that will be both educational and entertaining.  
We will kick off our year on Tuesday, September 26th, as we return to the Chatham Club for a luncheon. This is a great time for us to reconnect and network with our peers. The luncheon will begin sharply at noon.  We are excited to have Chuck Brown with Infinity, Inc. as our guest speaker.  Chuck will lead our discussions as we learn more about Cyber Security.
As we begin our countdown to revisions in estate tax law, it is imperative to continue to develop our professional relationships to help advance the cause of proper planning.  The Savannah Estate Planning Council is essential to this development with its wide diversity of members, including estate planning lawyers, certified public accountants, financial planners, insurance professionals, nonprofit leaders, and others involved in estate planning for clients. As a group, we aim to help our members foster these cross-discipline relationships essential to our professional development in the field of estate planning! 
We sincerely appreciate your contribution to the group and continued support. The 2023/2024 Membership Application is available on our website at www.savannahepc.org; it will also be emailed out. Please print and fill this out completely and return it to Micki at the address above, along with a check made payable to The Savannah Estate Planning Council in the amount of $250. Note, we are not accepting credit card payments this year.  
The Council typically meets regularly throughout the year and each meeting will be posted on our website at www.savannahepc.org, and current members will also be notified by email. 
We are always looking to expand our community and encourage you to invite similarly minded professionals to any of our meetings. Guest fees are only $50 and the responsibility of the inviting member. 

Thank you again for your continued support and help in expanding our community. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information about the Council.  I am looking forward to serving you as this year’s President.  

I look forward to seeing everyone in September. 







With warm regards,
Todd Martin
Todd Martin
President
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